
FACULTY MEETING 
April 6, 2012 

 
 

MOTION 

CEPP moves to defer the vote on the Culture-Centered Inquiry requirement introduced at the February 24, 
2012 meeting until the May 16, 2012 faculty meeting. 

Rationale 

Due to concerns regarding diminished participation due to Passover/Good Friday, as well as concerns that 
the faculty that are not present may have particularly keen views regarding the Motion due to the culture-
centered focus, CEPP requests that the vote be deferred 


